## Final class report: Nuzzi 1

It was a genuine pleasure to teach this class and they are one of the hardest working groups I have had the pleasure to teach. I have seen a real improvement in the group's pronunciation and several of the students have really improved their speaking confidence during their time here. They have shown an admirable desire to improve their vocabulary and have always shown an eagerness to learn the meaning of a new word or phrase. It has also been great to see them start to incorporate the many idioms that we have learnt over the last few weeks in their language.

Whilst their time keeping first thing in the morning has been adequate, there has been a few issues with students coming back late from their breaks, with a couple of instances of students being as much as 15 minutes late back. Considering we are situated in a reasonably small centre this is unacceptable. There was an issue with students continually breaking the no food rule during class despite being told that this was unacceptable on numerous occasions. Also getting students to stop talking to each other in Italian was an issue that needed constant attention throughout the course and getting students to quiet down at the start of the lesson or at the end of an activity often took longer than I would have liked.

However, as I mentioned above, the class have been one of the hardest working groups I have taught and their thirst for knowledge and understanding has been impressive. This has also been a mixed ability class in that ten students are at C1 level and 6 at B2. The B2 students have worked on the C1 syllabus with admirable dedication. Less distractions and a bit more concentration in lessons should see the class attain their target of passing each of their respective tests with something to spare.

feel

Matt Duwell

9<sup>th</sup> September 2014

## Final Class Report for Nuzzi 2 Advanced Class

It was a great pleasure to teach this class at ISIS. The students were really motivated to improve their range of vocabulary and grammar skills. They did very well at speaking and communicative tasks. A little more practice will definitely help them to pass CAE exam with flying colours.

I wish them lots of luck and I hope they will continue learning English and attending summer classes in English speaking countries in order to improve their fluency.

Monika Potaz

Total Monika

8<sup>th</sup> September 2014